
Issue 12 would approve a 0.25% additional sales tax that is a critical investment in our County’s safety.

Issue 12 will fund:

	 Essential improvements in our public radio communications system by replacing 
	 the County’s outdated emergency radio system and upgrading our 9-1-1 dispatch systems 
	 to improve first responder times and ensure that every resident’s call is answered in a 
	 time of emergency.

	 Needed Sheriff deputies & repairs at the Summit County Jail, which are crucial for 
	 the safety of our men & women in uniform, to reduce violent situations among inmates 		
	 and to ensure that no part of the Jail will need to be shut down.

	 Necessary repairs to public buildings’ roofs, walls, windows, security, plumbing, 
	 heating and ventilation. And the replacement of equipment such as computer 
	 systems and voting machines.

Issue 12 will fund governmental functions we all agree are necessary - 92.5% of the additional 
revenue will fund public safety, criminal justice & capital needs.

Issue 12 is only temporary, and will sunset after 10 years. Any extension of the tax beyond that time 
requires a new vote by the public.

The additional sales tax amounts equates to a quarter for every $100 you spend, and is not paid 
on items such as food and medicine. The additional sales tax will cost the average Summit County 
taxpayer $3 per month - and those on a fixed income will pay even less.

Summit County will use the additional sales tax right. It operates with the lowest % of sales tax in 
Ohio, and consolidated operations and cut hundreds of jobs to save taxpayers money. Even with the 
additional sales tax, our sales tax will be among Ohio’s lowest. 

Without the additional sales tax, emergency response, jail safety and community facilities will all 
deteriorate. That hurts our quality of life, and makes our area less attractive. 

Leaders all across our communities are supporting Issue 12 to protect safety, improve public facilities 
and provide a community we are all proud to call home.
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Visit & Like our Facebook Page
facebook.com/safeandsuccessfulsummitcounty

facebook.com/Safe and Successful Summit County


Below is a chart showing what it will cost each community 
for the updates to the emergency radio system 

if Issue 12 does not pass.


